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The Permanent Council held a joint meeting with CEPCIDI to consider the topic “Promotion of corporate social responsibility in the Hemisphere” pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 2013 (XXXIV-O/04).


Participating in the opening were Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, Acting Secretary General; Ambassador Salvador E. Rodezno Fuentes, Permanent Representative of Honduras and Chair of the Permanent Executive Committee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development; and Ambassador Alberto Borea Odría, Permanent Representative of Peru and Chair of the Permanent Council.

Mr. Antonio Vives, Deputy Manager for Private Enterprise and Financial Markets, Sustainable Development Department, Inter-American Development Bank, then took the floor to present a report on the outcome of the conferences on corporate social responsibility held in Panama in 2003 and in Mexico in 2004. 

The next speaker was Dr. Brian Stevenson, Acting OAS Executive Secretary for Integral Development, who spoke on OAS activities in the area of corporate social responsibility.  He was followed by Ms. Linda Eddleman, Executive Director of the Trust for the Americas.
Mr. Pablo Frederick, Program Director of the Enterprise Forum, Mr. Dante Pesce, Executive Director of VINCULAR, and Mr. Robert Herzstein, Chair of the Board of Directors of Partners for Democratic Change, referred to initiatives in the area of corporate social responsibility.

The members of the Permanent Council made comments following the presentations.
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�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1476/05.
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